14th December 2009

Bernard Thompson

NABCO

33 Lower Baggot Street

Dublin 2

Re:
Community Facility at 108 Donomore Park, Killinarden

Dear Mr. Thompson
I have been requested to write to you by the Elected Members of South Dublin County Council in relation to the above.  I know that you are aware that this building has attracted an amount of anti-social behaviour and have been in discussion with the Planning Department about a revised arrangement of this facility and its surrounding dwellings. I would be obliged if you could update the Members on how matters stand in relation to the implementation of this new project and a likely timetable if possible.  If the project cannot be advanced, is there any possibility that NABCO would open discussions with local community groups (i.e. sports clubs) that might help in managing and increasing usage of the building.  I look forward to hearing from you.

Yours faithfully,

________________________ 

EDDIE CONROY

COUNTY ARCHITECT

